
ST. MARY’S DUMONT  

Transfiguration Academy 
 

Wear Red Day 
On Friday, February 3rd, the students took part in National Wear Red Day.  Transfiguration Academy raised 
over $200 to benefit the American Heart Association. 
 

Mardi Gras Karaoke 
Save the date!  On Saturday, February 25 the Home School Association is sponsoring a Mardi Gras Karaoke 
night. 
 

Registration for the 2017-18 school year has begun.  The best way to learn about our school is take a 
tour or for your child to be a “tiger for a day”, spending a whole day with us.  Please call the school for more 
information. 
 

Transfiguration Academy knows that testing isn’t the only measure of your child’s education. Discover 
why our students thrive in and outside the classroom: 
• Call to pick up registration materials and/or for a tour:  201-384-3627 
•  Email: principal@transfigurationacademy.org 
• Visit our website:  transfigurationacademy.org 
• Visit us on Facebook to experience how engaged our students and families are 
 

Transfiguration Academy is accredited by the Middle States Commission on Elementary Schools and serves 
students in Grades PreK 2+ through Grade 8.  


